
 
Dear Chair Holvey and Vice Chair Drazan, Vice Chair Warner, and House Committee on ar 
Rules, 
 
Contacting you today asking you to please vote NO on HB4167.  Heavy taxation and punishment is not 
the best route to reduce carbon emissions in Oregon.  Many, many alternative routes have been 
proposed to reduce emissions that will not severely impact the Oregon economy.   With current 
regulations, advances have already made a big difference,  as emission levels are down 28% since 1990! 
 
This bill will hugely impact Oregon by raising the cost of everything making it hard for Oregonians to 
frankly live in Oregon.  We as Oregonians need to try and reduce costs so we could live independently 
and not depend on government services or hand outs.  These types of practices only hurt the economy.  
 
Please consider these issues when you cast you vote. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Claudia Kutsev 
Woodburn Oregon 
Sent from Samsung tablet. 

 
 


